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The FDOT is conducting an Alternatives Public Meeting for the Orange Avenue (SR 527) Corridor Planning Study.
The study involves the evolution of feasible improvement strategies to provide a safe and

efficient multi-modal corridor from Pineloch Avenue to Anderson Street.  

Meeting Location:

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
Persons who require special accommodations under ADA or persons who require translation services, free of charge, 

should contact:  Mr. Greg Moore, at (407) 896-0594 or e-mail gmoore@drmp.com at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact 
Mr. Moore using the Florida Relay Service:
1(800) 955-8771 (TDD) or
1(800) 955-8770 (Voice)

For more information contact:

Greg Moore, DRMP
phone: (407) 896-0594
email: gmoore@drmp.com

Heather Garcia, FDOT
phone: (386) 943-5077
email: heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us

Beardall Senior Center
800 S. Delaney Ave.

Tuesday, November 19, 2013 at 5:00 PM


